
 
Schuylkill River Park Community Garden 

Steering Committee Meeting via e-mail 
October 7, 2009 

  
 
 
Because of lack of a physical quorum, Derek made a motion via e-mail to all 
members of the Steering Committee to approve the September minutes. 
Seconded and approved by Steering Committee members via e-mail vote.  
 
Derek made a motion via e-mail to all members of the Steering Committee to add 
Joan Wells to the Steering Committee. Seconded and approved by Steering 
Committee members via e-mail vote. 
  
Linda Zaimis, 
Recording Secretary 
 
 


